From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org>
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 10:48 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: RE: CNDA Awards

Hi Steve,
| hope you are doing well.

| am reporting to you that | attended the Chicago Neighborhood Development Awards yesterday at
Apollo 2000 theater in Little Village. | attended in my official city capacity and was invited by the event
organizer LISC (Local Initiatives Support Corporation).

Please let me know if there is any further information you need, thanks.

Best,

Ethan

Ethan Gillman

Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago
Economic and Neighborhood Development
C:312.771.7037

0:312.744.2860
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